
• 

• 

• 

,• 

I ~UBO 

mto!; association of university and college employees 

Rosemary Brown 
MLA Burnaby-Edmonds 
Parliament Buildings 
Victo_ria, B.C. 

Dear Ms. Brown: 

January 25, 1982 

Please find encl osed herewith correspondence from Hugh Curtis in 
response to my letter on changes in the Canada Pension Plan as it a_ffects 
women. 

I understand there are proposed changes to the Canada Pension Plan · 
currently under consideration in Ontario but.I don't know if they wil l affect 
women or how . 

Enc . 

Yours truly, 

Carol e Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Local J: 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. VGT 1 WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 


